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COMMENTS
 

The Policy and Resources Committee supports the repeal of Article 51 of the States of Jersey Law 2005 as
proposed by the Privileges and Procedures Committee.
 
The Committee fully accepts the clear advice of H.M. Attorney General on the effect of Article 51 as set out in
P.98/2005 and believes it is important for the Article to be repealed so that the autonomy and independence of the
States Assembly, which is an important constitutional safeguard for the Island, can be preserved.


